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Gomez, Angela J.

From: Wolfley, Jolene

Sent: Friday, July 17, 2020 4:19 PM

To: Gould, Maggie S.

Cc: Gomez, Angela J.

Subject: FW: DRB Meeting - July 22nd

Importance: High

Please add to the record for PR 4030. 

 

From: pgarcia12@comcast.net <pgarcia12@comcast.net>  

Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 4:24 PM 

To: Wolfley, Jolene <jwolfley@cabq.gov> 

Subject: DRB Meeting - July 22nd 

Importance: High 

 

Good evening Mr. Wolfley, I live in North Seven Bar, Albuquerque. I am writing this email in concern that the City 

Planning DRB is holding a virtual meeting. I understand the current situation with COVID and the need to maintain 

quarantine/isolation/masks; however, this is an extremely important issue that has huge economic and safety concerns 

for our neighborhood. Because of the importance and impact on our community to what is being consider I ask that you 

re-schedule the July 22
nd

 City Planning DRB meeting to time in the future when we can truly have an open forum to 

discuss our concerns about the Apartment Project that is being considered. Virtual meetings do not constitute a true a 

public meeting and they by nature limit participation, which I feel would severely handicap an open discussion 

considering all the impact this project may have on the surrounding area. Thank you for considering my request. 

 

Respectfully, 

Patrick 

 

Patrick Garcia 

12022 Sullivan Court NW 

Albuquerque, NM 87114 

Phone: (505)453-2479 
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